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October 11, 2010 
 
In the Matter of an 
Application for Permit by: 
 
Robert Markwell, Vice President File Number FLS711462-002-ISW 
Beazer East, Inc.  Alachua County 
PO Box One Beazer East, Inc. – Gainesville, Florida 
Oxford Center, Suite 3000 
Pittsburg, PA 15219  
 
Dear Mr. Markwell: 
 
Under Section 403.815, Florida Statutes, and Rule 62-110.106(6), Florida Administrative Code, you (the 
applicant) are required to publish at your own expense the enclosed Notice of Application.  The notice 
must be published one time only within 14 days of receipt of this letter, or if your application is not 
yet complete, within 14 days of submittal of a complete application.  The notice must be published in the 
legal ad section of a newspaper of general circulation in the area affected.  For the purpose of this rule, 
"publication in a newspaper of general circulation in the area affected" means publication in a newspaper 
meeting the requirements of Sections 50.011 and 50.031, Florida Statutes, in the county where the 
activity is to take place.  Where there is more than one newspaper of general circulation in the county, the 
newspaper used should be one with significant circulation in the area that may be affected by the permit.  
If you are uncertain that a newspaper meets these requirements, please contact me at (904) 807-3314. 
 
You (the applicant) must provide proof of publication to the Department's Northeast District Office, 
7825 Baymeadows Way, Suite B200, Jacksonville, Florida 32256-7577, within two weeks of 
publication.  Failure to publish the notice and provide proof of publication within the allotted time may 
result in the denial of the permit under Rule 62-110.106(11), Florida Administrative Code. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jeffrey S. Martin, P.E. 
Wastewater Permitting Supervisor 
 
Enclosure: 
Notice of Application 


